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13/01/23
Dear Parents, Carers and Pupils
I am writing with a polite reminder about the school rules. Please note that we do not allow pupils to carry mobile phones with them in school. If a pupil travels with a phone they are expected to hand it to staff on arrival, we will keep the phone safely and return it as the pupil leaves.

This rule also applies to iPads, tablets and other devices which have internet, photography, video or communication technology. We have this rule for everyone’s safety and security.

We are aware that many of our pupils received new technology including items such as Smart Watches for Christmas. Some were keen to show staff on their return to school.

Unfortunately, we cannot allow pupils to have this technology on them during the school day. A regular watch is allowed as are medical devices.

We are currently speaking to the pupils about this and would welcome your support and cooperation. 

Thank you
Yours sincerely,

H S Crawford
Deputy Head Teacher / SENCo
[image: image2.png]



The Oaks Secondary School

Rock Road, Spennymoor, DL16 7DB Tel: 01388 827380 Fax: 01388 827314
Email: theoaks@durhamlearning.net


[image: image2.png]